
HARRY GWALA DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING 

 

 

I, Mrs Adelaide Nomnandi Dlamini, the Municipal Manager of Harry Gwala District 

Municipality, hereby gives notice in terms of Section 19(a) of the Local Government: Municipal 

Systems Act 2000 (Act No. 32 of 2000), that the Special Council Meeting of Harry Gwala 

District Municipality, will be held on the 28th of June 2017, at 10H00 at the Harry Gwala District 

Municipality’s Council Chamber, IXOPO. An Annual Report for 2015/16 financial year of 

the Harry Gwala Development Agency will also be tabled.  Members of the Public, Media and 

interested parties are, in terms of Section 20 of the aforementioned Act, invited to attend this 

meeting as observers. 

Enquires should be directed to Miss Neziswa Lungwengwe, at Harry Gwala District 

Municipality by using the following telephone numbers:  (039) 834 8700/54 during office 

hours. 

 

ISAZISO SOMPHAKATHI 

 

Mina, Nkosikazi Adelaide Nomnandi Dlamini, uMenenja kaMasipala wesifunda iHarry 

Gwala, ngazisa ngokwesigaba 19(a) se Local Government: Municipal Systems Act 2000 (Act 

No. 32 of 2000), ukuthi kuzoba nomhlangano ophuthumayo kaMasipala wesifunda iHarry 

Gwala, ozohlala  ngomhlaka 28 kuNhlangulana 2017, ngeHora leshumi, eXOBHO.  Nombiko 

wonyaka 2015/16 uzobekwa ezithebeni kulomhlangano we Harry Gwala Development Agency. 

Ngokwesigaba 20 somthetho waMasipala ongenhla, umphakathi, abezindaba kanye nabanye 

abathandayo bayamenywa ukuthi bazothamela lomhlangano. 

Imibuzo mayiqondiswe ku Nkosazana Neziswa Lungwengwe ehhovisini lomkhandlu, 

iHarry Gwala ngezikhathi zomsebenzi (039) 834 8700/54. 

 
 
 
 
      
MRS A.N. DLAMINI 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
HARRY GWALA DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY 

 


